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BellSouth Telecommunications. Inc. 
601 W. Chestnut Street 
Room 407 
Louisville. KY 40203 

Oorothy.Chambers~8ellSo~th.com 

VIA FACSIMILE, E-MAIL 
AND U.S. MAIL 

Jonathon N. Amlung, Esq. 
1000 Republic Building 
429 Vv'. Munammaa Aii Bouievara 
Louisville, KY 40202-2347 

Re: Review of Federal Communications Commission's Triennial Review Order 
Regarding Local Circuit Switching for DS1 Enterprise Customers 
PSC 2003-00347 

Dear Jonathon: 

I tried to reach you by phone yesterday, and left a message asking that you call 
me, but have not yet received a return phone call, so I am sending you this information 
in this letter. BellSouth has not been receiving copies of SouthEast Telephone's 
pleadings or other filings by electronic service. For example, BellSouth did not receive 
SouthEast Telephone's Motion for Extension apparently filed on or about November 13 
or 14, until after the Commission's Order of November 17, 2003, granting SouthEast 
Telephone's Motion for Extension. 

I wanted to be sure that you had that information so that you promptly serve 
BellSouth electronically with SouthEast Telephone's testimony and any other pleadings. 
Pursuant to the Commission's Orders in this case and BellSouth's acceptance of 
electronic filing, BellSouth should be served electronically by sending a copy of any 
pleadings you file, in PDF format, to the following e-mail address: 
BellsouthKY.casefilinqs@bellsouth.com. BellSouth provided this information in its letter 
of October 21,2003, and also in its November 10,2003 letter. 

It was my understanding that SouthEast Telephone had reconsidered the 
position it stated in its Motion for Extension and was prepared to file its direct testimony 
by the middle of this week. However, 1 have not yet received that direct testimony. I 
would appreciate your confirming to me when SouthEast Telephone will be filing its 
direct testimony. If for any reason you have difficulty with serving BellSouth 
electronically, please contact my office and we will be happy to discuss this with you so 
that BellSouth timely receives service. As you know, with a hearing scheduled in this 
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matter on November 25, 2003, it is imperative that SouthEast Telephone properly and 
promptly serve BellSouth. 

Please let me know if you would like to discuss BellSouth’s request for electronic 
service or anything else with respect to the requests I have made here. Thank you for 
your anticipated cooperation. 

cc: Mr. Thomas M. Dorman J 
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